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The hard copy submitted was slightly different - I have included both

Reasons for not building houses in Shrudrick valley.

Ilminster does not have a public park and many children do not have a safe outdoors place to play.  We live opposite the proposed development and often see family groups walking their dogs there and enjoying the countryside.  In winter there is a lot of fun, tobogganing, snowball fights and building snowmen as well.  Without this safe area the children could end up on a road with disasterous consequences.

    Teachers notice that children who do not have family 'fun' are much more likely to try 'attention getting behavior' such as throwing paper balls, standing on desks and shouting.

There are four newish farm buildings at the head of the valley which would have to go to make way for the development's road.  It would be ludicrous to remove them for they are an essential part of the food production that we all need.

We live on the north side of the valley and looking across often see deer coming out of the trees to graze while rooks and buzzards have areal skirmishes as they protect their nests.

It must be remembered that the road from Townsend up to Kingstone is very dangerous in icy weather and the inevitable carpet of wet leaves makes it even worse. More traffic would just be 'an accident waiting to happen'.

In contrast the flat land at Canal Way is ripe for development and provides easy access to the main roads needed by those traveling to work.

Please protect the great asset of Shudrick Valley and do not let it become yet another anomalous urban sprawl.

 Mrs. S.G. Livsey.

